Lisa Downey

I strongly oppose the construction of the Kalama Manufacturing and Marine Export Facility.
Increasing methanol production does not align with Washington State ethics and priorities. During
this season of extreme wildfires due to global warming we need to be creative about protecting all
the natural resources we have. Fracking is not good for our wildlife. Methanol is not good for the
environment. Shipping it overseas and the added transportation impact on the environment is an
added insult. Instead of selling our resources for a quick buck we need to preserve and protect our
state's beauty for the younger generations. Please do not approve this project.



